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This was a great month filled with volunteer work being accomplished. The Saturation
team was here for a few hours each week, and one of their visits overlapped with the
Son Safari team, giving us 15 volunteers on one day. Son Safari was in South Africa for
two weeks helping ministries and doing environmental work also. They blessed us with
9 people working for 5 days. Among many things they planted 1500 seedlings in the
garden, moved rubble into the foundation of the chicken coop, played games with the
children and taught them to crochet. Unfortunately this was the last month for the
saturation team to visit us. They have been such a blessing for the children and help
with our projects around the property. We’'ll get a new saturation team next year, and
know we’ll love them as much as our last two teams.

The Fold is officially full with 24 children now that Mapaseka (5 years) has joined us.
Birthdays this month were Lettah (5), Gadibo (13) and Jessica (11). Dawid (4) and
Megan (10) du Plessis also had their birthdays this month.

The chicken coop is slowly coming along, and once finished will help us save on food
costs. The garden is expanding as well and also helps us save money. We've made
some progress with our fundraising, but still have a long way to go. Please consider
making a small monthly donation if you are able. We also had some very interesting and
amazing fund raisers provided by two different men. The first ran in an Iron man race

Donations & correspondence can be sent to the following address: 200 Solley Dr, Winchester, MO 63021
Our South African address: P.O. Box 1265 Vaalwater 0530 South Africa



and the other participated in a 3 day bike race in Botswana. Both men used the
opportunities to raise funds for The Fold. Other creative fundraisers have included trivia
nights, school fundraisers by children, and a golf event by some of our local businesses.
The possibilities are endless. We also received lots of donations this month towards the
chicken coop and even a load of furniture.

Prince Ministry has signed up for another way to help earn money. If you make
Welzoo.com your browser start page, each time you use the Internet (up to 6 times a
day), Welzoo will make a donation to Prince Ministry In South Africa. This allows
ANYONE to have a hand in raising crucial funds and therefore making a direct impact.
http://www.welzoo.com/join/prince-ministry-in-south-afric/ret62K8

And for those online shoppers, Goodshop now has another section for travel deals,
including hotels, flights, cruises, etc. Booking your business and holiday travels through
this site gives Prince Ministry a portion of your purchase.
http://www.goodsearch.com/top-travel-deals

Prayer requests: More funding for The Fold. Teyani’s eye lesion. Short and long term
volunteers. Additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, especially
teachers. Long term funding for our school. Water source issues. (drought)

Praises: The local interests in The Fold continues to increase. All of our new children.
The saturation team which continues to help out once a week. Increase in recent
donations.

God bless,
Paul and Micky Prince



